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THE STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

December 3, 2018

Re: DG 18-094, Northern Utilities, Inc.

Petition for Authority to Operate as a Public Utility in the Town of Epping

Rescheduling of Technical Session

To the Parties:

TDD Access: Relay NH
1-800-735-2964

Tel. (603) 271-2431
FAX (603) 271-3878

Website:
www.puc.nh.gov

On November 30, 2018, Northern Utilities, Inc. (Northern) filed a request to reschedule the
December 11, 2018 technical session to December 10, 2018 in the above-referenced proceeding. In

its request, Northern stated that the Office of the Consumer Advocate and Staff assented to the

request, but the Town of Epping had not responded by the time of the filing. The Commission has
determined that the request is reasonable. Accordingly, the technical session has been rescheduled to

December 10, 2018 at 10:00 a.m.

cc: Docket File
Service List (Electronically)

Sincerely,
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Debra A. Howland
Executive Director



